
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 Secondary Programs & District Services 
 Academic Services Department 
 
 
  
Date: January 16, 2019   
 
To: Andrea Oquist 
  
From: Daniel Willenborg and Theresa O’Brien 
    
Subject: Project Lead the Way Initiative 
 
We would like the opportunity to update the Board of Education on the progress the 
committee has made on the Project Lead the Way Initiative. Please consider adding this 
item to the Curriculum Committee portion of the January 22, 2019, Committee of the 
Whole meeting.   
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.  Please let one of us know if you have 
any questions. 
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